
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 June 2017 

 

FoI request (Ref: 20170624/01) 

 

Thank you for your request for information about payments to celebrities. 

I confirm that the Legal Services Board (LSB), the regulator of the legal professions of 

England and Wales, has never made any payments to celebrities. The information you have 

requested is therefore not held by the LSB. 

If you are dissatisfied with this response to your request for information, you have the right to 

ask for an internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 

Complaints procedure). 

The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 

20170624/01. 

Legal Services Board 
One Kemble Street 
London 
WC2B 4AN 
 
www.legalservicesboard.org.uk 
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